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May 6, 2016

Matthew Klug
PO Box 2246
Portland OR 97208

I PR/I A #2015-0-0104

Dear Mr. Klug:

The City Auditor's Independent Police Review (IPR) division received your request for appeal on
the above complaint and your request was referred to the Citizen Review Committee.

As you know, on May 4, 2016, the Committee conducted an Appeal Hearing of your case.
Correspondence dated May 5, 2016 from our office was sent to notify you of the Committee's
post appeal recommendations. Please disregard that correspondence as we have been
informed by the Portland Police Bureau that the incorrect directive was used specific to
allegation #2 of the investigation. Police Bureau Internal Affairs will be sending the investigative
case file back for the findings process for review of allegation #2.

IPR will let you know as soon as your Appeal Hearing is scheduled. If you have any questions
about this, please call the IPR office at 503-823-0146.

Sincerely,

Anika Bent-Albert
Assistant Director
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